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25th Dec | 80 Members and their guests 

attended the annual Christmas Day Lunch 

in the Carisbrooke Hall. This event serves 

as a wonderful occasion to mark the 

festive season and strengthen the bonds 

of family and friendship at the VSC.  

 

With a packed social diary for 2024, 

the VSC looks forward to welcoming as 

many Members as possible to events 

during the coming year. 

 

 

21st Dec | The Carisbrooke Hall was 

transformed into a highly memorable 

Vegas themed Christmas party.  

The VSC ‘s Staff were entertained with 

casino tables with free ‘chips’, live music 

from “Band Substance”, and delicious 

American-style street food. To add to the 

Vegas theme, a photo booth was set up, 

allowing colleagues to capture 

memorable moments during the evening. 

The “Very Vegas” Christmas Party 

exceeded all expectations and will be 

long remembered by the staff as a really 

fun party after a busy,  

successful and enjoyable year. 

 

  A Very Vegas Christmas Party 

 Staff Christmas Lunch Brings Joy 🎉 

19th Dec | The Club took a moment to celebrate the season with the 

annual staff Christmas lunch in the Trafalgar Room. Staff were 

treated to a three-course meal, prepared by the VSC chefs, all of 

which perfectly complemented the festive atmosphere. This occasion 

provides an unique opportunity for the Club’s managers to say thank 

you, by serving lunch to all of the VSC’s staff.  

 

The VSC Staff would also like to take this opportunity to thank all 

Members who generously contributed to the Staff Christmas Fund., in 

recognition of the service they provide to the membership, throughout 

the year. 

 
 

7th Dec | The Club’s charitable Christmas Jumper Day 2023, on 

behalf of Save the Children, was enthusiastically supported by VSC 

Staff! Our teams came to work dressed in their most colourful and 

festive Christmas jumpers, showcasing the spirit of the season. 

  

A generous total sum of £105.65 was raised through donations from 

Staff and Members, who were visiting the Club on the day.  

 

The afternoon was further enhanced by a very impressive lunchtime 

performance from the Connaught School Choir, who entertained 

members with a selection of Christmas songs and carols. 

 

 
 

 

 Christmas Day Lunch 
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7th -8th Dec | Anya Dranichnikova, Sales and Events Co-

ordinator at the VSC, was nominated in the ‘Rising Star’ 

category at the Association for British Professional 

Conference Organisers (ABPCO) Awards’ evening, held at 

P&J Live in Aberdeen. The eventual winner works for the 

Alzheimer’s Society, but we are immensely proud of Anya’s 

nomination and the recognition of her excellent support for 

members and companies who book events with us. 

10th Dec | The VSC are continually 

seeking to update the photography 

on our website and promotional 

material.  

 

To this end, we recently com-

missioned a family photoshoot at 

the Club, attended by a couple of 

VSC Staff members and their 

families. The Marketing Team 

thought Members might like to see 

some of these engaging images, 

which are soon to feature in our 

Club brochure and website.  

Join an unforgettable VSC evening of Scottish revelry, as we 

celebrate our annual Burns Night Supper on 24th January 2024! 

 

The evening features a delectable four-course meal, starting 

with Cock a Leekie Soup; followed by the iconic Haggis, 

Tatties, and Neeps with Whisky Gravy; then succulent  

slow-cooked Venison Haunch with a Wild Mushroom and 

Juniper sauce; concluding with a refreshing Traditional 

Raspberry Cranachan - a veritable Scottish feast!  
 
Sounds like an evening to relish? To book this event, please go 

to the member's area, alternatively call membership at 0207 

616 8312 or email mem@vsc.co.uk. 

 

     
 

       

Mark Your Calendars for the 2024 VSC Burns Night Supper! 
 

Family Photoshoot 

  

 ‘Rising Star’ Finalist at the 2023 ABPCO Excellence Awards! 

 

 
 

 


